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I thank you Mr/Madam President for giving me the floor.

Ghana welcomes the distinguished Delegation of Kuwait and commends its commitment to the UPR process. 
Ghana applauds Kuwait for the progress made towards the implementation of a number of the recommendations accepted during the first cycle review including the ratification of the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities and for issuing a standing invitation to all Special Procedures. 

Nonetheless, on the basis of information provided in the relevant documentation concerning the current second cycle review of Kuwait, Ghana wishes to recommend to Kuwait 

a) to ratify the Rome  Statute on the Establishment of the International Criminal Court and

b.  the Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of Their Families

c) to address the concerns expressed by the Human Rights Committee on the need for effective protection and recognition  of foreign nationals belonging to ethnic, religious or linguistic minorities living in Kuwait

d) to address the concerns expressed by the Committee on the Protection of Economic, Social and Cultural Rights regarding reports of violations of the labour rights of migrant workers.

I thank you Mr/Madam  President
